From: Maria

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Good code of conduct for medical practitioners in Australia
Date: Thursday, 2 August 2018 7:05:00 PM

Dear Medical Board Consultants @ AHPRA,

It has come to my attention that the ‘Code of Conduct' that you are proposing for the Medical Profession has
some issues of concern that need to be reworded on pg 4 paragraph 7.

It seems that what you are proposing is a disguised attempt to 'gag’ Drs and thereby infringe upon their freedom
of speech.

Drs who are (in all good conscious) against euthanasia, abortion and gender reassignment treatment and
surgery, ( to name a few) should be able to voice their opinion and in fact, it is essential that they do, in order to
prevent continuation of eugenics, and the dreaded de-population plan that has no regard for life. If they do not
speak up, who will? These are serious issues that need to be voiced before we are held accountable for
murdering the masses. A day will come when we will all have to give account for our words, actions and
decisions.

Let's get this right before we make a terrible mistake. While imperfect, most Drs are regarded as people with
integrity. Let us give them the freedom to voice their concerns.

Yours sincerely
Maria Lawson

Sent from my iPad
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